Reading

Reading books will be changed every ERIDAY. Please return
books to school each week in order to be changed.
Please try to read with your child three times a week.

Home Learning

We will be sending most communication to you via ClassDojo.
Each week, your child will receive a piece of English or Maths
work to complete for the following week. Please take a photo
and add it to the correct portfolio.

Homework Challenges

Please don't forget to explore the homework challenge menu. All
completed challenges need to be brought into school ready for
our homework assembly at the end of term.

PE

PE day will be a FRIDAY, Please ensure your child comes to
school wearing their PE kit, with long hair tied up and earrings
removed. Thank you.

Please contact me via Dojo if you have any questions or
concerns about your child.

We hope you find the following
information helpful in supporting
your child this half term.

Many thanks for your continued
support.

Miss Sewell




EYFS: Summer Term 1

English

We will be focusing on the moral tale of "The
Little Red Hen' and the warning tale ‘The
Three Billy Goats Gruff'.

Maths

We will continue to use the CBeebies
programme ‘Numberblocks' to teach
understanding of the numbers and the number
system.

We will be looking at repeating patterns and
consolidating our knowledge
of numbers to 20.
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Phonics

We will be following 'Read, Write Inc' as a
method of learning our phonic sounds, and how
to use them to read and write. Children are
grouped by ability and work with other
children who are the same level as themselves.
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Discover RE

We will be learning about Judaism..

We will explore the importance of Shabbat to Jewish children.

PSHE

This term we will be looking at 'Relationships’. We will take a closer look at family and friends. How we
make friends and how we can solve problems when they arise.




